
From: Emma Prichard
To: Exhibits SHOUS; Sen Fagan; Sen Golden; Sen MonnesAnderson; Sen Knopp; Sen Heard
Subject: In support of HB2916
Date: Monday, May 13, 2019 7:21:49 AM

Hello,

I am writing to support HB2916. I support the creation of tiny home communities and other villages
to support people experiencing homelessness. In addition to creating a supportive space for
houseless folks, it also decreases pollution by providing sanitary and waste services. This improves
the relationship between people experiencing homelessness and housed neighborhood residents,
and is good for the environment. Our communities need to accept villages as a tool for lifting up our
neighborhoods.

Sincerely,

Emma Prichard

Portland, OR
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